
STEVEN G. AVEY AWARD

Dear Colleague:
Each year AMCP Foundation considers nominations for the 
prestigious Steven G. Avey Award. This award recognizes individuals 

for their distinguished contributions to managed care pharmacy. 
Previous recipients have had long and outstanding careers, 
and in many instances, pioneered the practices that today 

define managed care pharmacy. The award will be 
presented during AMCP 2023 in San Antonio, Texas,  
March 21–24.

The Awards Committee is seeking nominations of individuals 
who have shown extraordinary leadership, vision and 

dedication to managed care pharmacy. If you know of someone 
who should be considered, we encourage you to complete a 
nomination form and submit it by Monday, October 31, 2022.  
It is possible that one of your mentors or a deeply respected 
colleague might be the next recipient of this prestigious award.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Matthew W. Hurlburt, MHA 	 Annesha White, PharmD, MS, PhD 
AMCP Foundation President 	 AMCP Foundation Vice President & Chair, 
	 Steven G. Avey Award Committee

Submit Nominations Online at award.amcpfoundation.org


